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Dear Parents, Students and Teachers, 
We hope this newsletter finds you all safe and well. It’s hard to believe how quickly the year has 
flown by, and now we find ourselves in Term 4, approaching the end of another successful school 
year. In this newsletter, you’ll find important announcements to help guide us through these final 
weeks and celebrate the achievements of our school community. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

• Existing Students will NOT need to complete an enrolment 
form, payment will suffice for enrolment. 

• In order to retain a placement for your child and help the 
school with allocating classes and resources effectively, 
early payment is strongly recommended. 

• School fees per semester: $300 (age under 18) and $350 
(age 18 or over) 

• Method of payment is only available via direct deposit or 
transfer into our school’s bank accounts. Payment must 
be made to the designated bank account for each 
school branch  

(account details below). Cash payment or cheques will NOT be 
accepted. 

 

 

 

 

 

North Shore Branch Account Cherrybrook Branch Account Epping Branch Account 

Name of Account: AMMI 

BSB No.: 082-204 

Account No.: 87-827-9636 

Name of Account: AMMI 

BSB No.: 082-204 

Account No.: 87-831-9298 

Name of Account: AMMI 

BSB No.: 082-204 

Account No.: 87-845-1416 

Early-Bird Discount: 
Enrol between 4/11/2024 and 10/12/2024, to pay a discounted rate of $280.  

The full rate of $300 applies starting 11/12/2024. 

• Please include the student’s full name and class in the payment description 
• Once a deposit or transfer has been completed, a deposit or transfer 

summary must be sent to  ammiamcs@gmail.com to complete the 
enrolment procedure. 

mailto:ammiamcs@gmail.com
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End of Year Examination: 
Epping & Cherrybrook Branch: 23rd November 2024 
North Shore Branch: 24th November 2024 
 

 

Last Day of Term 4 2024:  
Epping & Cherrybrook Branches: Saturday 30th November 2024 
North Shore Branch: Sunday 1st December 2024 

 
 

Graduation and Awards Presentation Ceremon y: 
Saturday 7th December 2024 
10:30 am – 12:00 noon 
Edmund Barton Centre of Epping Boys High School  

 
We are excited to announce that this year, 
all branches of our school will gather  
for a combined Graduation and Awards 
Presentation Ceremony. We warmly invite 
all parents to join us in celebrating the 
achievements of our students. 
 

 
 

  Commencement of School Year 2025: 

   Epping & Cherrybrook Branches: Saturday 8th February 2025     

   North Shore Branch: Sunday 9th February 2025 2025 


